
Douglas County (Georgia)  Master Gardener Association Newsletter 

Greetings Fellow Master Gardeners, Trainees and Associates! 
 

May 4 Plant SaleτWhen I reminisce about this event, two words come to 
mind:  Community and Accomplishment.  The DCMGA plant sale was 
validated as a community event by the droves of folks who came out in the 
cold, driving rain to purchase well-cared for plants dug and divided from 
Douglas County gardens.  In addition, the event was supported by Starbucks 
(provided complimentary coffee, cups, lids, cream and sugar) and Boy Scout 
Troop 900.  Boy Scout Troop 900 sold the much sought after Bluebird houses 
and faithfully slogged through wind and rain delivering wagons and carts full 
of plants to customers vehicles.  Thankfully, DCMGA had barbeque plates to 
fortify these selfless scouts!  Despite the rain, cold and wind; it was a very 
good dayτsuccess in dollars equaled just over $7,000. 
 

On May 10, DCMGA members were among the crowd at Boundary Waters 
Park to celebrate the opening of the fully accessible trail which took nine 
years of committed work to assure funding and proper planning.  With this 
trail opening, Douglas County spearheads the effort to connect 98 miles of 
trails throughout several counties and Chattahoochee Hills City.  I heard 
several DCMGA members comment about their plans to add butterfly 
attracting plants to the trailhead and trail sides area.   
 

This is the first year DCMGA has hosted a booth at Taste of Douglasville (May 
18), an event organized by the Cultural Arts Council of Douglasville/Douglas 
County.  Among other things, in our booth we were privileged to provide 
ά²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ IƻƳŜ DŀǊŘŜƴ tŀŎƪŜǘǎέ ǘƻ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ǊŜǘǳǊƴƛƴƎ ǎƻƭŘƛŜǊǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ 
attractively packaged sets include 11 different plant packs and recipes.  
There are a few packets left, if you know of a recently returned soldier 
please let them know about this gift.  Also we were please to have in the 
booth Pam Daley, a Hydrangea Festival Steering Committee member, who 
was on hand to promote the festival and sell tour tickets. 
 

Here comes the Blushing Bride, the name of the Standard Flower Show 
presented in conjunction with the Sixth Penny McHenry Hydrangea Festival, 
May 31 through June 2.  The flower show has received national awards for 
the past four years.  DCMGA members are a significant part of the show as 
they assure proper setup and stagingτvaluable details to assure points 
needed to maintain national standing.  Calling all DCMGA members and 
ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ άōŀŎƪ ǎǘŀƎŜέ ŀǊŜŀ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ /ƻǳǊǘƘƻǳǎŜ 
from May 29 through Jun 1.  Several DCMGA members have been working 
on the Steering Committee since January.  Many DCMGA members will have 
wheelbarrow gardens on display at the CAC.  This is another grand 
opportunity for DCMGAs to enjoy Community and Accomplishment! 
 

Linda Nunez, President  
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Douglas County Dirt  
 

Some Happenings  and some 
Opportunities to expand 
your knowledge of garden-
ing... 
 

June 6  ς DCMGA Meeting ς 
6:30 P.M.  Pot-luck 
7:00 P.M. Meeting and 
Speaker. 
{ǘΦ WǳƭƛŀƴΩǎ 9ǇƛǎŎƻǇŀƭ /ƘǳǊŎƘΣ 
5400 Stewart Mill Road, 
Douglasville, GA  
www.dcdirt.org  
 

June τ Dog River Library 
located at 6100 Hwy 5τLook 
for a new Garden Reference 
Section opening this month.  
Ama-Kanasta Garden Club 
has recently contributed sig-
nificant volumes to create 
the reference section.  The 
section includes three books 
used in classification at the 
Hydrangea Festival. 
 

Tuesdays and Fridays at 9 
a.m. ς Plant A Row vegetable 
garden workdays; behind 
Selman Drive Library; the gar-
den is beautiful and we need 
YOU! Contact Paul Beggs or 
Marjorie Stansel. 
 

Research aidτ
www.caes.uga.edu/
publications/ 
 

Snippets Signupτ
www.listserv.uga.edu/
archives/gamgardener-
l.html   Sign up to snippets to 
receive UGA gardening  
event information . 
 

The Georgia Master Gar-
dener website has a host of 
information about events 
throughout the state.  Visit 
www.georgiamastergardene
rs.org 
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The ôplant sale of 2013õ turned out to be one of the rainiest days weõve 
had but that did not stop the ôshoppersõ from coming and purchasing al-
most all of our plants.   We had a large number of Master Gardeners come 
to help and all came prepared wearing rain gear, boots and hats.  Thanks 
again to all of you who helped this year to make our sale such a success.  

SHERRY 
&  GENIE  

SHERRY,  
PAUL, 
GENIE &  
JIMMY  

RAMONE 

JACKIE  


